
Tuesday 19th December 2023

Dear Nursery Families,

Spring Term EYFS Family Events

Please find below information about the family events for the upcoming Spring term. Please note
that our first event will be a Come Learn with Me will be on Wednesday 16th January. If you have any
questions regarding these events please speak to a member of the team.

Yours sincerely,
Ms. O’Callaghan
Early Years Leader


